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DCTA Executive Board Meeting 
Wednesday, December 12, 2018 

Pleasant Springs Town Hall 
2354 County Road N, Stoughton WI 53589. 

7:00 pm 
 

Agenda 

 

 

 
7:00 pm      Call to Order     
 
7:10   Approval of November 14, 2018 minutes 
 
7:15  Financial Report, Investment update 
 
7:30   2019 meeting calendar 
 
7:40  Next education forum – January 16, 2019 Cottage Grove – Weights and signage, 

Inspector Troy Larsen will speak.  Sheriff Mahoney invited to speak to what Dane County 
Deputies can and cannot do. 

 
7:50 MMDS appointment process 
 
8:00 Meeting with CARPC Representative to discuss plans to propose Intergovernmental 

agreements to address flooding. 
 
8:30   Options for meeting with Dane County Executive to discuss roads and other issues 
 
8:45   Other 
  
9:00   Adjourn 

 


